HANDS COMERNIAR





Headteacher: Mr. J. D. Watts B.Ed(Hons Dip.Sc.Ed.

INVESTOR IN PEOPLE

New Church Road West Bergholt Colchester Essex **CO6 3JF**

Tel: 01206 240288

Fax: 01206 241945 email: admin@heathlands.essex.sch.uk

16/7/06

Dear Graham,

Thanh you very much fundraising Concert Heathlands.

very entertaining concert lively leadership of the band escallent, Convey my thanks

all who So hard.

Thunks again.

Yours Sincerdy,

on Watts

5 New Street Chelmsford Essex CM1 1NT tel 01245 345280 fax 01245 267388



Michael Allen Leucojum The Street Bulmer Sudbury Suffolk CO10 7EP

23 August 2010

Dear Mr Allen

I am writing to thank you so very much for your kind donation of £500.00 to Macmillan Cancer Support raised through West Bergholt Concert Band's performance at St Botolph's Church in July. Colin and Jenny Price very much enjoyed the concert, and we are so grateful that you chose to support Macmillan with the proceeds.

Macmillan Cancer Support helps people who are living with cancer. As well as taking action today to support people with cancer, we're shaping the future of cancer care. Our increasing range of services, including our Macmillan nurses, doctors and other health professionals, cancer care centres, a range of cancer information, practical help at home and help with money, is funded entirely through the generosity of our donors. Macmillan provides the practical and emotional support which will change the lives of people living with cancer today.

A concert is a wonderful way to help people living with cancer, and we wish you the best of luck with any further performances you have planned this year.

Yours sincerely

Sian Upson

Essex Fundraising Support Assistant

5 New Street Chelmsford Essex CM1 1NT tel 01245 345280 fax 01245 267388



76, Egret Crescent Longridge Park Colchester Essex CO4 3FP

24th August 2010

Dear Michael

Thank you very much for your letter of the 6th August 2010 together with the cheque for £500.00, this represents a wonderful boost to our funds and is very much appreciated.

We both thoroughly enjoyed the evening, but without the help of the parents that the band provided, we would have struggled to meet the demands of the thirsty audience. We you please pass on our thanks to them when you can.

We are sorry that it has taken so long to reply, but we are trying to get away on holiday so did not want to put any dates forward until we knew that we or somebody from the group would be able to attend. We can now confirm that any weekend would be OK for us, so will look forward to hearing from you with a date in due course.

Thanking you again for the wonderful support.

Jenny and Colin Price
Colchester Fundraising Group